Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Occasionally you receive information about my concerts, workshops, and activities. The
Grossman Method uses your name and contact information exclusively for that purpose.
The EU General Data Protection Regulation came into effect on May 25, 2018. If you do
not wish to receive e-mails anymore and to have your name removed from the list, please
unsubscribe. If you wish to continue receiving information, you do not have to do

anything.

Thank you,
The Grossman Method



